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Cleaning out after 
Christmas? 
Our activities department accepts 
craft supplies and items for bingo 
prizes. Many female residents 
look forward to jewelry trays for 
costume beads and treasures. 
They love items that are easy to 
slip over the head or hands.  
Broaches, pins, and clip on 
earrings are popular as well. 
Residents enjoy small trinkets to 
display in their rooms.   

Our gift shop accepts donations of 
gently used items to sell in our gift 
shop. However, we are unable to 
accept stuffed animals and used 
clothing. Funds raised from gift 
shop sales benefit the St. Luke 
Foundation.  

We are also planning on 
redecorating the gift shop and 
could use a couple of book 
shelves, so if you are looking to 
part with any please give Heather 
a call at 330-966-5626. 

 

Email Newsletter 
To sign up please send your email 
address to coontz@stllc.org. 

 

 

Thank You for  
all of your hard  
work in 2018! 
St. Luke Lutheran Community is able  
to continue to provide excellent care to 
seniors in our community thanks to our 
amazing team of dedicated volunteers.  

We are truly greatful for all that you do  
to support St. Luke and to enrich the  
lives of our residents. Your devotion to 
them and our organization warms the 
hearts of all who work and live here. 

Again, thank you for all that you do! 

 

 
  

 

 

 

Last call for Acme  
Cash Back Receipts 
Please bring your receipts dated 
August 9 – December 29, 2018 to 
any St. Luke location by January 11, 
2019 to help us earn 5% cash back on 
Acme store brands. 

 

Cold and flu  
season is here 
As much as we love having you, if you 
are signed up for an event and are 
feeling under the weather, please let us 
know. We appreciate your help in 
keeping germs to a minimum.  

Texas Roadhouse 
Fundraiser January 21 
4 – 10 pm, Canton location 
The St. Luke Foundation will earn 
10% back on food purchases from 
customers who present our flyer.  
If you would like extra copies to pass 
out to your friends and family please 
contact Heather.  
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